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I am opposed to this bill. As a resident of this state for 50 years I welcomed the mail 

in ballot process when it began. It has been a highly successful program and of 

benefit to many voters who have transportation issues and those who may live many 

miles from a polling place. The notion that all eligible voters can vote on one day is 

laughable. It might have worked 50+ years ago but not now.  


